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hlJy 7,2008

Dear City/Village Ofhcials:

This letter is being written in support of the comprehensive Responsible Bidder
Ordinance.

The Responsible Bidder Ordinance provides assurances over and above being
financially responsible, such as, providing fringe benefit plans for workers so as not be
become a taxpayer burden in your community. Another benefit is properþ trained
workers under apprenticeship programs approved by the United States Department of
Labor.

Please consider adopting a comprehensive Responsible Bidder Ordinance for your
community.

Louis S. Viverito, Senator
STATE OF ILLINOIS
District 1l
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Sincerely,


